
            Date: 19.09.2024 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings of the day! 

 

We are delighted to announce that SSGITS will be celebrating Navaratri 2024-25 by organizing vibrant and 

festive event for our students. The Hindu festival of Navaratri, which honours the goddess Durga, is a time for 

festivity and interaction between cultures.So join us with ‘SSGITS, Dandiya Night’. 

 

Date  : Saturday, October 5, 2024 

Location : Smriti Mandi Ground, Ghodasar. 

Time  :  6:30 pm to 8:00 pm (Pre primary, Class 1 and Class 2) 

       8:30 pm to 12:00 am (Class 3 onwards) 

❖ To ensure sufficient seats and facilitate a seamless event, permits will be sent to parents who express interest in  

attending. Two people can use a single pass, which costs ₹ 200 (rupees two hundred).  

❖ Additional tickets are also available for family members; a single pass costs ₹ 200 (rupees two hundred) and  

is good for two people.  

❖ Kindly pay for the passes to the class mentor by September 28, 2024.  

❖ If you have purchased a pass, there is no charge for the child. 

❖ Passes will be distributed later in the school.  

❖ Kindly note that passes will not be available on the event spot.  

 

We are excited to share in this joyous occasion and make amazing memories with you. Your involvement will 

add to the event's specialness for our students. 

Please feel free to contact the school office number 73834 46600 if you have any questions or require any 

further information. 

 

We appreciate all of your help and cooperation. 

 

Regards,  

SSGITS 


